
Using an EVV System 
 
April 25, 2022 

HHSC published a notice that includes resources and topics about using an Electronic 
Visit Verification system (PDF). This notice is for program providers, Financial 
Management Services Agencies and Consumer Directed Services employers required 
to use EVV. 

For questions, email: BCBSTX_EVV_Questions@bcbstx.com  

 

https://www.hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/topics-about-using-evv-system.pdf
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